January 30, 2020

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at the Stonington Town Hall at 1:00 p.m.
Present were First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough and Selectwoman Debbie Motycka Downie. Selectwoman
June Strunk was absent. Also, present was a member of the press. There was no public present.

Ms. Kelly Meloy, LEP and Mr. Evan Glass, LEP of Alta Environmental Corporation gave an overview of the
options regarding the Stillman Avenue property including preliminary environmental assessment, grant
opportunities, remediation plan and clean up to prepare the site for potential development.

The meeting adjourned at 1:55 p.m.
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Stacey Haskel
Recording Secretary



